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The Williamson County Jail Medical Department has performed a thorough review of the  
Six (6) pharmacy bids submitted for RFP in Oct 2017. 
 
Three principle areas of review were performed: 
 

1. Overall pricing and cost of the product. 
2. Specification requirements. 
3. References and experience in corrections. 
 

 
Specification requirements were met and essentially the same across the board for all 
vendors and all were scored accordingly. References were reviewed and assigned scores 
based on relevant correctional referencing. Cost was very important and this can be seen as 
the major deciding factor in this case.  
 
The selected approved bid winner is Westwood Pharmacy. Westwood Pharmacy has  
incumbent status and has performed in an outstanding manner for the last twelve years. 
They meet or exceed the required state and federal regulations required for serving in the 
jail capacity as the primary pharmacy. The stated prices on pharmaceuticals was 
significantly more cost efficient than even the closest competitor. Overall the process was 
made significantly easier because of the extreme difference in cost and the already excellent 
working relationship with the incumbent. 
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